Cherith Marshali

From: steveallenco@aol.com

Sent: Friday, March 04, 2011 5:30 PM
To: Cherith Marshall

Subject: Demo Permit for 120 Bulloch Ave
Cherith,

This is to request to be included in the HPCs Meeting to be heard on March 9, 2011. | would like to renew the demolition

approval of 120 Bulloch Avenue.
| understand that the building cannot be demolished until new plans are submitted, and a demo permit is issued.
The owner is aware of this, and has given his permission for this request.

Kind regards,

Steve Allen
678.575.7041



